
INSPECTION
Inspection of MNRF-Approved Prescribed Burn Plan 
Mazinaw-Lanark Forest
The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF) invites you to inspect the MNRF-approved 
prescribed burn plan that will be carried out in the Mazinaw-Lanark Forest (see map).

As part of our ongoing efforts to regenerate 
and protect Ontario’s forests, some recently 
harvested areas have been selected to be 
burned under the guidelines of the MNRF’s 
Prescribed Burn Manual. The prescribed burn 
will prepare and enhance the site(s) for 
subsequent regeneration and growth. 
The burn is scheduled for ignition between 
September 23, 2019 and October 14, 2019.

The approved prescribed burn plan, including 
specific locations and maps, is available for 
public inspection by appointment during 
normal business hours at the office of 
Mazinaw Lanark Forest Inc. and on the 
Ontario government website at 
www.ontario.ca/forestplans until March 31, 
2020, when the Annual Work Schedule expires.  

Interested and affected persons and 
organizations can arrange an appointment with 
MNRF staff to discuss the prescribed burn 
plan. For more information, please contact:

Joel Martineau, R.P.F.
Management Forester
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry
Bancroft District Office
106 Monck Street
Bancroft, ON  K0L 1C0
tel: 613-332-3940, ext: 256

Matt Mertins, R.P.F. 
General Manager 
Mazinaw Lanark Forest Inc.
14225 Hwy. 41, P.O. Box 159 
Cloyne, ON  K0H 1K0 
tel: 613-336-0816, ext: 223


